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NEWSLETTER 26 – 17th APRIL 2024   

INFORMATION WE HOLD ABOUT YOUR CHILD 

Please help us keep our records up to date by informing us of any changes to the following 

information about your child:- 

• Address 

• Emergency contact Information including names and telephone numbers 

• Child’s registered doctor and medical practice 

• Email address for first contact (this is where the weekly newsletter will be sent) 

• Medical conditions and allergies 

• Arrangements for collecting your child from school 

Please email any changes to admin@westfieldinfants.co.uk 

SCHOOL FUNDRAISING SPRING BOUNCE – WEDNESDAY 24TH APRIL  

The Spring Bounce will take place on Wednesday 24th April.  This has been a 

massive fundraiser over the last few years and the children have had lots of fun 

taking part.  The event takes place during school time and the children bounce in 

small groups cheered on by their classmates.  Sponsor forms will be sent home this 

week. 

If anyone is willing to help with timing the groups on the day, please contact the 

school office on 0113 2505449 or email admin@westfieldinfants.co.uk. Thanks.  

SCHOOL BEHAVIOUR POLICY 2024 

We have attached our updated school behaviour policy as well as the child friendly version for you 

to look at. The children are aware that excellent behaviour is expected across all areas of school 

including lunchtimes. The children are expected to Shine and they know exactly what this means as 

each letter of the word Shine corresponds to an aspect of good behaviour. We have tried to keep 

our system as simple as possible so that all children have the opportunity to get it right. They are 

also aware of the sanctions if they do not follow the rules. Our children are not perfect but the vast 

majority of them respond well to the system with only the odd hiccup, which is to be expected!  

Please take time to have a look at both versions and discuss with your child what they think. 
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PE KIT 

Please could we remind parents/carers that in order to keep PE kit in line with school uniform the 

expectation is that children wear a red hoody or zip jacket and white t-shirt.  These are available 

widely in supermarkets and also with the school logo from https://myclothing.com/yeadon-westfield-

infant-school/7018.school.  In addition children need to wear black leggings, jogging bottoms or 

shorts with plain black trainers (not fashion brands). 

CAR SEAT SAFETY 

Using a child car restraint correctly greatly reduces the risk of serious harm in a crash. 

Car seats are expensive; space in vehicles can be a problem and not everyone is aware of the risks. 

Information about car seats can be confusing and overwhelming at times. At the link below there is 

information about how to ensure children are as safe as possible when travelling in cars on our 

roads. 

https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/news/car-seat-safety/82869 

 

STARS BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUB NEWS 
 

We hope you have all had a wonderful Easter break.  This week we have been enjoying lots of 

Spring activities. 

STARS Before and After School Club is open to children in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 & 2 

and siblings at the Junior school.  To find out more information about opening times and 

prices, please visit the STARS page on our website.  To arrange a visit to STARS, please 

contact the school office on 0113 2505449. 

 

USEFUL WEBSITE LINKS 
 

Keep up to date with school news and blogs by downloading the School Spider 

parents app and selecting Yeadon Westfield Infant School.  To receive instant 

messages and use the payment facility you will need to log in. 

 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM AND THE WESTFIELD PANTRY 

Parents and carers at Westfield Infants have access to our stock of second hand uniform and food 

parcels from The Westfield Pantry.  To find out more information, please follow the links below:- 

• The Westfield Pantry 

• Second Hand Uniform 

 
PUPIL PREMIUM AND FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

If you’re on benefits and your child is entitled to universal infant free school meals anyway or brings 

a packed lunch, it’s still important to register for a free school meal to ensure school doesn’t miss 

out on funding called pupil premium.  Find out more information on our school website. 
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EASY FUNDRAISING 

 

Please support Yeadon Westfield Infant School at Easy Fundraising when doing your 

everyday shopping. 

 

NURSERY PLACES SEPTEMBER 2024 

If your child was born between 1st September 2020 and 31st August 2021 and you would like to 

register for them to start our nursery in September 2024, please contact Mrs Middleton at 

sbm@westfieldinfants.co.uk.  You can also call in and pick up a form from the school office. 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

COMMUNICATIONS SINCE LAST NEWSLETTER 

EMAILS: 28/03/2024 – Skipping Skills (Year 2) 

28/03/2024 – Class Information Sheet – Reception 

28/03/2024 – Year 1 and 2 Topic Information Sheet Summer 

Term 1 

28/03/2024 – Message for Year 1 Blue – Webcams 

15/04/2024 – Skipton Castle Visit – Year 2 

16/04/2024 – Skipton Castle Visit – Year 1 

16/04/2024 – Year 1 Phonics Information Evening 30th April 2024 

SENT HOME VIA CLASS: Sponsored Form for Spring Bounce (this week) 

COLLECTING: - 

WEBSITE UPDATES: Achievements, Car Seat Safety 

 

DAY DATE TIME EVENT 

Thursday 18/04/2024 9.00am – 12.00pm School Nursing Team to see Reception – 

Height/weight/vision checks 

Wednesday 24/04/2024 All day Spring Bounce 

Tuesday 30/04/2024 6.00pm – 6.30pm Year 1 Phonics Information Evening 

Monday 06/05/2024 All day  Bank Holiday – School closed 

Friday 24/05/2024 3.10pm School finishes for half term 

Monday 03/06/2024 8.40am School opens for Summer Term 2 
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